
 
 

Thank you for allowing Geo-Chemicals the opportunity to provide you with our chemical products, field services, 
and technical support.  Should you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact Bill Kainz Area Manager, or 
Art Shepard Vice President of Geo-Chemicals. 
Geo-Chemicals LLC 

 

  
 

  

 
 
Geo Chemicals is applying for a Special Use Permit on the property located at 4637 West 
Villard. The special use will be for the storage and distribution of oilfield chemicals along with 
the daily operations of our business. We are currently operation at 2367 West Villard and the 
operations will be exactly the same as what we are doing currently. 
 
Chemicals will be stored on location in pails, drums, and totes. No bulk storage tanks will be 
used at this time. Daily operations include loading and unloading of trucks.  
 
GEO Chemicals will work with Dickinson Rural Fire Department and Stark County Emergency 
Management and will follow all county and state requirements for the storage of our products. 
 
It is being proposed to build a permanent berm for containment of a potential spill on the 
storage area of the chemicals along the south border of the property. No hazardous chemicals 
will be stored indoors at the facility. 
 
 
 


